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Concerns about any posted messages should be forwarded to the vice president for equity
and inclusion/Title IX officer. The vice president for equity and inclusion/Title IX officer
will appoint a team who will review the posting in question, and the message will be
removed if a reasonable person might perceive it to be intimidating, hostile, or offensive.
The vice president for equity and inclusion/ Title IX officer will maintain a record of
postings that are removed. When a posting meets the criteria for community notification,
the vice president for student affairs will notify the campus community that the message
has been removed.


